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Stephen Hoffman

From: mailagent@thesoftedge.com on behalf of Valeri Morris <mailagent@thesoftedge.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 22, 2021 11:26 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Registration of Naturopathic Doctors

CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
Dear Commission: 
 
IRRC #: 3324 
Agency #: 16A 
ID#: 4953 
 
I would like to voice my whole-hearted support for the regulation of Naturopathic Doctors in PA. My and my son's health 
has been greatly improved since we began seeing our ND I absolutely adore her.  I would like to see naturopathic 
medicine become more mainstream and available. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Valeri Morris 
298 Zions Church Rd 
Shoemakersville, PA 19555-9505 
 
 


